
 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOLDING OF THE 2020 NATIONALS 
 
 
The Cobra Club of NSW Committee held a Zoom Meeting on Wednesday July 29th to 
discuss the running of the 2020 Cobra Nationals on the long weekend in October. 
 
 
After reviewing the issues associated with Covid-19 including: 
 

• Border Closures 

• Ability of Queensland and Victorian Cobra Club members to attend 

• Covid-19 safety of participant at the event 

• Access to dinner venues 

• Numbers of people who could attend any social activities 

• Possible financial losses 
 
 
The Committee has decided to cancel the 2020 Nationals. 
 
 
Although this decision is very disappointing, we would like to thank Wakefield Park 
for their support and flexibility.  Wakefield Park has confirmed our booking of the 
27th Cobra Nationals for the October long weekend, 2021 (October 1,2 & 3). 
 
 
Kim Down 
President – Cobra Club of New South Wales 
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